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From: Roger Albrecht ralbrecht3990@gmail.com

1: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

e: Apr 25, 2022 at 8 2’I 36 PM

Ryan Stockton stocktonandsons@yahoo.com

April 25, 2022,
Letter of recommendation for Stockton and Sons:

Remember how it used to be in construction, the craftsmanship and
attention to detail? Stockton and Sons remembers, and their work reflects
it! No construction/remodeling project is easy when 1,000 miles separates
you from the project - communication becomes imperative, and the
Stocktons understand and encourage it. The end result needs to be what
YOU want and envisioned, not what a contractor or

their subcontractors think it should be. The greatest affirmation we could
have heard came from the final inspection when the comment was made,
"You're good to go - these guys do it right!

Yes, they do it right!

Dianne Albrecht
dalbrecht3990@gmail.com
(614) 459-1020 - home
(614) 296-1965 - cell




